
 

January 19, 2018 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Richard Proehl, Chairperson 

House Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 581-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Proehl: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2486 by House Committee on Transportation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2486 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, golf carts can be operated on certain streets or highways only during 

the day.  HB 2486 would allow golf carts to be operated at night provided they are equipped with 

lights required by law for motorcycles. 

 

 Passage of HB 2486 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 


